
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Southwest Area Regional Transit District (SWART) plans on revising its routes and fares throughout 

the Middle Grande Region which include the counties of Dimmit, Edwards, Kinney, La Salle, Maverick, 

Real, Uvalde, Val Verde, and Zavala.  SWART seeks comments from the public pertaining to the 

proposed route changes that also include fare revisions.  SWART provides public transportation locally 

and to out of area destinations.  Days of service, travel times, and routes vary upon need and 

availability. Copies of the proposed route schedules can be obtained by contacting Sarah Hidalgo-Cook, 

General Manager at scook@paseoswart.org or by calling 830-278-4155 x 3009.  The deadline to submit 

a request for a public hearing to provide public comment is set for July 22, 2019 at 3 P.M. CST.  If there 

are no requests for a public hearing, the proposed routes will begin on September 1, 2019.  

Please run twice.  
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